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Daniel Murphy

From: Miriam Reilly
Sent: Monday 20 December 2021 16:05
To: CPCM - Meetings Admin
Subject: Fwd: CEDIY-MOGO-05792-2021

 
 
Sent from Samsung Galaxy-A51 Powered by Three 
Get Outlook for Android 

From: Customer Care Counter <cccounter@SDUBLINCOCO.ie> 
Sent: Monday, December 20, 2021 12:04:47 PM 
To: Miriam Reilly <mreilly@SDUBLINCOCO.ie> 
Subject: Fw: CEDIY-MOGO-05792-2021  
  
Hi Miriam,  
 
FYI below.  
 
Thanks,  
Niamh  
 
Customer Care| Corporate Performance and Change Management| 
South Dublin County Council|   
Email: info@sdublincoco.ie 
www.sdcc.ie 

| T +353 1 414 9000 | F +353 1 414  9006|  
 Save Paper - Do you really need to print this e-mail? 

 
  
 
 
Personal Data Privacy Rights: In order to provide the most effective and targeted range of 
services to meet the needs of the citizens, communities and businesses of South Dublin County 
data and to comply with regulatory or legislative requirements we will be required to collect, 
process and use certain types of information about people and organisations. This may include 
‘personal data’ as defined by the Data Protection Acts and by the General Data Protection 
Regulation (GDPR) and may relate to current, past and future service users.  
To learn more about the Council’s personal data privacy commitment please see our 
Personal Data Privacy Statement.  

From: Minister O'Gormans Office <minister@equality.gov.ie> 
Sent: Monday 20 December 2021 10:31 
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To: Customer Care Counter <cccounter@SDUBLINCOCO.ie> 
Subject: CEDIY-MOGO-05792-2021  
  
CAUTION: [EXTERNAL EMAIL] Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is 
safe. 

 
20th December 2021  
 
Ms. Miriam Reilly  
info@sdublincoco.ie  
 
Dear Ms. Reilly, 
On behalf of Roderic Oâ€™Gorman TD, Minister for Children, Equality, Disability, Integration & Youth, I wish to 
acknowledge receipt and thank you for your email concerning conversion therapy. Your correspondence is 
receiving attention and a further reply will issue as soon as possible. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Lisa Hughes 
Private Secretary to Minister Roderic Oâ€™Gorman TD 


